MIHS

MARICOPA INTEGRATED HEALTH SYSTEM

Maricopa County Special Haealth Care District

April 5, 2017

Ms. Aspen Andromidas

Account Executive

HealthcareSource

100 Sylvan Rd, Suite 100

Woburn, MA 02453
aspen.andromidas@healthcaresource.com

RE: Notice of Contract Award: HR MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS — PERFORMANCE, TALENT &
COMPENSATION (90-17-086-RFQ})

Dear Ms. Andromidas:

Maricopa County Special Health Care District d.b.a. Maricopa Integrated Health System (MIHS)
is pleased to inform you that HEALTHCARESOUCE has been recommended for a contract award
for HR Management Systems. The award is contingent upon approval by internal MIHS Senior
Management, successful negotiation of a formal contract and signature by the appropriate
MIHS signatory authority.

In accordance with the RFP Provisions, Section I, General Provisions, Paragraph 22, Insurance
Provisions and Required Coverage, Term and Terminations, please submit to me by return
email a current copy of your insurance certificate naming MIHS as additional insured as well as
a completed copy of a W-9 by email to: christopher.melton@mihs.org or by fax to 602-344-
1813.

| will be contacting you shortly to start negotiation on a formal contract. If you have any
questions, please feel free to call me at 602-344-1495. We look forward to working with you in
the coming months.

Sincerely,

F -

Christopher Melton
Procurement Officer
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